
Communication to Industry  Clinical Trials Workshop 
 

9.91_Clinical_Trials_Workshop_Sept17_v1 October 2017 Page 1 of 1 

MEDICINES CONTROL COUNCIL 

      

 

WORKSHOP BETWEEN THE REGULATOR AND 
INDUSTRY ON CLINICAL TRIALS RELATED MATTERS  

 

TO ALL APPLICANTS 

The Department of Health intends to host a workshop on Clinical Trials related matters affecting both the 
Industry and the Clinical Trials Committee (CTC) of the Medicines Control Council (MCC). 

The workshop is scheduled as follows: 

Date: 20 November 2017 

Venue: Impilo Boardroom, Podium level, Civitas Building, Pretoria 

Time:  09h00 – 15h30 

Your participation as stakeholders is hereby invited.  The invitation is limited to Medical Directors overseeing 
Clinical Trials activities, Senior Managers in the Clinical Research Organisation, Senior members in the 
Academic Institutions conducting Clinical Trials activities, Chairpersons of the Health Research Ethics 
Committees, and representative of National Health Research Ethics Council.    

You are requested to send one representative per insitution to the workshop.  

Kindly confirm your availability to participate via e-mail to Dr Dorah Diale at Dorah.Diale@health.gov.za and 
copy Mrs Portia Nkambule at Portia.Nkambule@health.gov.za  by no later than 10 November 2017.  

 

Enquiries: 

Tel: +27 12 395 8126/9457  

 

DR JC GOUWS  
REGISTRAR OF MEDICINES 
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